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 Call the Front Desk at 612-332-4500 to discuss special needs.

As of right now, there are no known cases of or exposures to COVID-
19 in the shelter. Guests do not need to remain in their room, but

should work on practicing social distancing. If you are sick or been

instructed by a medical professional, please stay in your room. 

 

 

 

 

What's in this update?
COVID-19

Message from the Clinic 
Meal Signs on Doors

 

 

 

 Please Remember Social Distancing
Keep one llama of space between you and others

6 Feet



Clinic staff is currently limited, so please call

first. If you have questions regarding COVID-19

or have symptoms and would like to request a

test, please call either of the numbers listed

here. 

 

612.396.6157 (please call first)

Mon & Wed • 9am – 4pm

Tues, Thurs, Fri • 9am – 12 noon 

 

After hours: Healthcare for the Homeless

612.348.5553 7am – 10pm daily 

 

Symptoms of COVID-19
 1)    Cough   

2)    Fever   

3)    Tiredness   

4)    Difficulty breathing (severe cases)   

Covid 19

PSP staff have distributed Post-It notes for

meals signs on doors. You can write  and stick

the message on the door for meals.

 

Examples:

-No breakfast

-Please knock softly

-Please knock louder

 

Writing a message on 

a Post-It note is a way 

to help ensure a 

smoother meal 

delivery process.

 

Meal Signs on Doors

People Serving

People will

continue to

operate with it's

current

procedures. We

are highly

encouraging the

use of masks

social distancing.

Message from the Clinic

Knock

Softly

Minnesota Governor Tim Walz has announced


